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Dear friends & prayer supporters, 
 
Shalom to you from Japan. We thank you again for your faithful prayer support. This is 
a chance to remember God’s grace for this passing year 2019. We’d like to share with 
you briefly what The Lord has done to us and ask you for your continual prayer support, 
also.   
 
In April, Nahum has entered to Yokkaichi Technical High School where I and my 
brothers went. He is a member of the school Brass band, and he is trying to get many 
technical licenses there.  
     
My dear wife, Abby has received surgery in the first week of July. She has been 
suffering with pain these long months, because she had a tumor in the womb. Thank 
God she is recovered well and doing fine after that.  
 
Our kid’s summer events, went well and a few boys have been joined to Sunday school 
afterward. Please pray with us for the Lord’s blessings and protection upon their souls.   
 
In August, I was able to attend LCJE International conference in Toronto Canada as a 
delegate of LCJE Japan. And on the way back, I was able to visit Life in Messiah’s 
Immanuel House in New York. It was very short, but a great blessing to me.  
 
Micaiah is involved learning abacus “SOROBAN”, and he passed the high grade Mental 
arithmetic title recently. He also likes distributing Gospel papers house to house, he is 
aiming to cover 1,000 houses in the area.  
 
Please pray for Abby and me, as we have to nurse two retired Bible-women at the 
Mission, one (86) has Parkinson’s, and other (75) has Alzheimer’s, along with our 
regular church tasks. We need to care for some other elderly people also. My sister 
Ruth is taking care of my mother (88) who has Parkinson’s. We thank the Lord that His 
grace is sufficient.  (2 Corinthians 11:29-30)   
 
Now we are starting our Christmas outreach. And this year, we are planning to visit 
about 15 places outside the church meetings. Please pray for the co-workers and 
helpers to fill all the needs, and the Gospel will be spread around for His glory. 
  
Thank you again for your concern and love for thinking of us and remembering us in 
your prayers. Our financial need is still great, and we need to find workers to continue 
this ministry here in Japan.  
 
May you also experience the Lord's continued blessings in your daily lives. We are so 
grateful for – and desperately need – your continuing prayer support.  
 
Merry Christmas! And a very Happy New Year! To you all.  
 
A tiny servant of the GREAT LORD, 

Isaac for Abby, Nahum, and Micaiah 


